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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Monday, August 11, 2025 2:13:11 PM


Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
As a retired person I am against this rate increase. i had a neighbor who had a heart attack
worrying over all increases to her utilities over the past two years The OEB approves all
increases the public cannot intervene. I cannot afford this increase on January 1st 2026 I am
sure most home owners in Ontario would agree. I am asking Premier Ford to look into this
matter for resolution.


Name: Barry Neelin


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: No
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